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Meteghan Sewer Extension 
The work on the Meteghan Sewer Extension, a project which was approved through  

Building Canada Fund - Small Communities Fund, has begun.  All residents along the 

line will be contacted by J.R. Eisner Construction or by Paul Dugas, the project inspector, 

to discuss where the lines up to the individual property lines will be placed.  Water tests 

are currently being carried out at each residence. 

 

Saulnierville Legion Tender 
Friday, September 25th at 2 pm is the tender closing date for work to be carried out at the 

Saulnierville Legion, The proposed work includes 2 new furnaces, some new windows, 

modifications to the stage (removal of old carpeting and installation of acoustical wall 

material),  exterior painting and 2 new sets of glass doors.   

 

Gran Fondo Event 
This new cycling event in Clare, which will cover a 118 km loop or a Piccolo Ride of 35 

kms, has proven to be very popular with 422 registrants for the first event which will take 

place this coming Sunday, the 27th.  The Director of Community Development will have 

a complete report for Council at the next Council Meeting.  

 

Personnel 
The Municipality of Clare has a new intern, Jessica Wilson, who will be with us for 12 

weeks.  Jessica is a keen worker and has already demonstrated her artistic ability in the 

production of a short video. Welcome Jessica. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


